March 8, 20011

To Whom It May Concern,

Kelloggsville High School students had the wonderful opportunity to pafticipéte ina
psychic reading activity with Ms. Eugenia Marve.

Ms. Marve was terrific. She interacted well with the students and her abilities captivated
a very skeptical audience. She disclosed information that only the student she read was
privy to and turned skeptics into believers instantly.

I wholeheartedly recommend Ms. Marve and endorse her ability and skills. In fact, I
would love to set up a return visit. The students still talk about her.

If you require any further information, I may be reacher at Kelloggsville High School,
532-1570. .

Sincerely,

Drew L;lkatos
Psychology Teacher KHS



